
From: Nicholas.Fraser@HydroOne.com <Nicholas.Fraser@HydroOne.com>  
Sent: Thursday, May 20, 2021 12:42 PM 
To: Smith, Judy <smithj@northumberland.ca> 
Subject: RE: Revised Resolution re EV Charging Stations 
 
CAUTION: External E-Mail 

 
Hi Judy, 
 
We are comfortable delaying Cobourg’s payment for one year (2021 payment can be made in 2022).  
If Cobourg would like to rejoin the program, we can adjust wording in the contract to reflect this change. 
 
OPG and Hydro One signed a partnership agreement in September 2019 to start Ontario Charging 
Network LP. 
Most of the people working on the Ontario Charging Network are employees of Hydro One or OPG only 
the General Manager is a direct employee of the partnership 
 
That’s why you may be seeing a few different email domains: @opg.com, @hydroone.com, 
@ivycharge.com 
 
I hope this helps! 
 
Thanks, 
 
Nick Fraser 
 

Sr. Advisor, Strategy & Growth 
Tel: 289-690-6511 
nicholas.fraser@HydroOne.com  
Hydro One Inc 
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